(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7 Conservation Extended Emergency Reg Deadline: 1/28/16 by 12:00 noon

R eceive

commentletters

From: Sent: To:	Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:23 PM	27-16 RCB Clerk	
Subject:	We feel that the reevaluation of water restrictions on 2-21-16 is a bit pren not wait until April when we ALL will have a clearer idea of what the water si be for CA. Please do not do this yet. Be prudent and wait for all the f	hat the water situation will	